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Mr. William Frailey
4267 N. Oakland Ave.
Columbus, OH  

Dear Mr. Frailey:

It is a pleasure to extend to you a warm welcome as the proud new owner of a 2002 Ford Acura.  We wish you many miles of satisfying and enjoyable motoring in your new automobile.  We would also like to take this occasion to thank you for giving us the opportunity to serve you.  

Please keep in mind that our Ford dealers throughout the country are always happy to serve you and will aid you in making your new automobile your proudest possession.  Our personnel is trained in the Ford trained in the high traditional of craftsmanship and excellence…with the sole purpose of keeping your brand new Ford vehicle one of your most pleasurable possessions.  Periodic check-ups and oil changes will help ensure that your driving enjoyment will continue for many years to come.

May I extend our most sincere appreciation for your patronage.  Please feel free to contact me if I can be of any assistance in the future.


Yours Truly,




Lynne Roberts
General Sales Manager


